
Letters of Appreciation (Details)

No. Date Year Month Watch/Personnel Involved Brief Details Section

307 07/04/2018 2018-April Fire and Rescue Service
A letter was received from Creative Software Solutions thanking David Hansom and Neil Storey for all their 

help with a project recently.
Fire and Rescue Service

308 11/05/2018 2018-May Fire & Rescue Service
Paul Archer sent thanks to the Governance team and Harry Binyon for all their support of the fundraiser band 

night at Durham City Golf Club
Fire and Rescue Service

309 14/05/2018 2018-May Peterlee Personnel
A letter has been received from Durham Constabulary thanking Phil Innis for being part of the Young Heroes 

Awards night held at Shotton Hall on 11th May
Peterlee Station

310 16/05/2018 2018-May Fire & Rescue Service A letter has been received from Alzheimers Society thanking the Finance Team for donating £100 to them. Fire and Rescue Service

311 17/04/2018 2018-April Barnard Castle personnel
A letter has been received from Rev. John Moore thanking Adam Hall for asking him to bless Barnard Castle 

new quad station.
Barnard Castle Station

312 08/05/2018 2018-May Consett Personnel
A letter has been received from Paul Renwick thanking consett crew for attending their home and fitting 

smoke alarms.
Consett Station

313 03/06/2018 2018-June Fire & Rescue Service
A letter has been received from Perkinsville Residents Association thanking the service for allowing Bklue 

Watch to attend the Summer Fayre.
Fire and Rescue Service

314 22/06/2018 2018-June Darlington Green Watch
AS thank you letter was received from Mrs Kathleen Brown thanking Darlington Green Watch for attending a 

fire at her property on 26 May 2018.
Darlington Station

315 23/06/2018 2018-June Fire & Rescue Service
An email was received from David Henderson, Durham University. He thanked the service for their input into 

the North East Regional Training Event on 21 June.
Fire and Rescue Service

316 24/06/2018 2018-June Bishop Auckland Personnel
A thank you has been received from Marie Curie Bishop Auckland Group in which they thanked the station 

personnel for allowing them to raise £125
Bishop Auckland Station

317 29/06/2018 2018-June Green Watch, Durham
An email has been received from St Cuthberts Hospice, Durham thanking Gary Bankhead and Green Watch 

for attending their colourama event and clear away all the paint that was everywhere.
Durham Station

318 29/06/2018 2018-June Fire & Rescue Service
A letter was received from Hummersknott Academy thanking the service for accomodating a year 10 pupil on 

work experience.
Fire and Rescue Service

319 29/06/2018 2018-June Fire & Rescue Service Julia Errington sent an email of thanks, thanking those who participated in the charity afternoon tea. Fire and Rescue Service
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